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INFORMATIONAL LETTER NO. 2664-FFS 
 
DATE:  January 31, 2025 
 
TO:   All Iowa Medicaid Providers 
 
APPLIES TO: Fee-for-Service (FFS) 
 
FROM:  Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (HHS),  

Iowa Medicaid 
 
RE:   2024 1099-MISC Tax Form 
 
EFFECTIVE: Immediately 
 

 
The purpose of this Informational Letter (IL) is to advise providers that on January 27, 
2025 (01/27/2025), 1099-MISC tax forms were issued and sent to providers who 
received payment from HHS for fee-for-service (FFS) during calendar year 2024. 
However, it was discovered that these were sent with incorrect PAYER information.  
 
The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) is requesting that providers 
please disregard the 1099-MISC tax forms received with a post mark date of January 
27, 2025 (01/27/2025), that contain a PAYER tax identification number (TIN) of 
XXXXX4568, PAYER name IOWA DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES and street 
ADDRESS 1305 EAST WALNUT. 
 
HHS has corrected the 2024 1099-MISC tax forms to replace the incorrect 2024 1099-
MISC tax forms previously issued. The new 1099-MISC tax form will contain a PAYER 
TIN of XXXXX0034, PAYER name IOWA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN 
SERVICES and street ADDRESS 321 EAST 12th STREET.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Iowa Medicaid Provider Services: 
 
Iowa Medicaid Provider Services: 
 Phone: 1-800-338-7909 
 Email: imeproviderservices@hhs.iowa.gov  
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